
BAY AREA CAVALIER KING CHARLES SPANIEL CLUB, INC. 
 

ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

Sunday, November 21, 2021 at 1:00 pm  
Picnic Area D, Emerald Glen Community Park 

Gleason Dr. & Tassajara Rd., Dublin, CA 
 
 
 

 
 
We	plan	to	have	a	Fall	Appreciation	Day	for	members	and	guests.	This	will	be	a	celebration	of	members	and	their	
Cavaliers	and	all	you	do	for	our	Club.	There	will	be	a	variety	of	gift	baskets	some	with	Cavalier	collectibles	and	some	
with	a	Fall	theme	available	to	bid	on.		 
 
In addition, the following slate of Officers and Directors for 2022 will be presented for approval at this meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
 
 
 

  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
From 580, Take Tassajara North as if you are going to the Animal Shelter, You will turn left onto Gleason. 
Please make your next left into the parking lot and go around the Roundabout to park, You will see Picnic area  
D off to the left of the roundabout. 
 
Questions? Contact Kevin Ellingson at cqebgguy@gmail.com 
Note: Masks are required. Proper social distancing will be observed while conducting necessary Club 
Business. Should the weather be inclement, we will send a notice of change to another Tri Valley Location.  

President 
Kevin Ellingson 
Vice President 

Victoria Marina Tompkins 
Recording Secretary 

Jo Anne Mittelman 
Corresponding Secretary 

Susan Gonyo 
Treasurer 

Molly Hughes 
Directors to serve two-year terms from November 2021 to November 2023: 

Allyson Gonyo 
Paula Colombo 

Director to serve a one-year term 
Joanne Chan 

Director to serve the second year of two-year term 
David Moody 

 



 
 
 

  
 


